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ACEVEDO NEAL
Food, Economics, and Entitlements
Oxford University Press on Demand
How to focus anti-hunger eﬀorts not on
charity but on the root causes of food
insecurity, improving public health, and
reducing income inequality. Food banks
and food pantries have proliferated in
response to an economic emergency.
The loss of manufacturing jobs combined
with the recession of the early 1980s
and Reagan administration cutbacks in
federal programs led to an explosion in
the growth of food charity. This was
meant to be a stopgap measure, but the
jobs never came back, and the
“emergency food system” became an
industry. In Big Hunger, Andrew Fisher
takes a critical look at the business of
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hunger and oﬀers a new vision for the
anti-hunger movement. From one
perspective, anti-hunger leaders have
been extraordinarily eﬀective. Food
charity is embedded in American civil
society, and federal food programs have
remained intact while other anti-poverty
programs have been eliminated or
slashed. But anti-hunger advocates are
missing an essential element of the
problem: economic inequality driven by
low wages. Reliant on corporate
donations of food and money, antihunger organizations have failed to hold
business accountable for oﬀshoring jobs,
cutting beneﬁts, exploiting workers and
rural communities, and resisting wage
increases. They have become part of a
“hunger industrial complex” that seems
as self-perpetuating as the more famous
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military-industrial complex. Fisher lays
out a vision that encompasses a broader
deﬁnition of hunger characterized by a
focus on public health, economic justice,
and economic democracy. He points to
the work of numerous grassroots
organizations that are leading the way in
these ﬁelds as models for the rest of the
anti-hunger sector. It is only through
approaches like these that we can hope
to end hunger, not just manage it.
Hunger Springer
People are often surprised to learn that
although the current global levels of food
production are suﬃcient to feed all of
humanity, the problems of
undernourishment increase year by year
in many countries. Economic growth,
while important, is not a guarantee for
reducing hunger. The intensiﬁcation of
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income concentration worldwide, in the
face of the persistence of millions of
hungry families, demonstrates that
economic interest is not guided by the
needs of humanity. Moreover, the
problem of food no longer refers to the
lack of food alone. Many people are still
unaware that our diets are not simply
choices of taste and tradition but the
result of international dynamics driven
by geopolitical factors, the trajectory of
capitalism, and other ulterior forces. The
authors deepen the link between
international relations and food security
by exploring the humanitarian and
ethical importance of a solution to the
problem of hunger; the role of the state
as a strategically relevant actor in
achieving food security; and the nature
of the problem of food security in a world
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in which the rationale guiding food
production and distribution is a capitalist
one.
The Political Economy of Hunger in
Zimbabwe Wider Studies in
Development E
Part of a major report on world hunger
instigated by the World Institute for
Development Economics Research, this
volume deals with possible solutions to
the problem of regular outbreaks of
famine in various parts of the world.
The Political Economy of Hunger
Routledge
The global food system is characterized
by large numbers of people experiencing
food insecurity and hunger on the one
hand, and vast amounts of food waste
and overconsumption on the other. This
book brings together experiences from
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diﬀerent countries addressing the
challenges associated with food security.
Seen through various disciplinary lenses
the diﬀerent cases included are
countries at various stages of food
security, with diverse stories of success
as well as failures in their eﬀorts. China,
Brazil and India, as well as less
developed countries in Africa and Asia,
such as Malawi, Ethiopia, Tanzania,
Myanmar, Bangladesh and the
Philippines. The authors pay special
attention to the environmental and
socio-economic challenges in the
respective chapters and how they
contribute to food insecurity. Each of the
case studies identiﬁes and analyzes
which factors or drivers (environmental,
economic, policy, technology, markets)
have been the most powerful shapers of
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the food system and their future impact.
The case studies identify interventions at
regional, national and local level that
contribute positively to food security,
highlighting solutions that are eﬀective
and easy to implement for all levels of
decision makers, from farmers to policy
makers. Overall, the book provides
insights in order to foster a greater
understanding of the issues surrounding
food security and support progress
towards the goal of a sustainable food
system for all.
Feeding Istanbul: The Political Economy
of Urban Provisioning Harvard University
Press
Food was a critical front in the Cold War
battle for Asia. “Where Communism
goes, hunger follows” was the slogan of
American nation builders who fanned out
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into the countryside to divert rivers,
remodel villages, and introduce tractors,
chemicals, and genes to multiply the
crops consumed by millions. This “green
revolution” has been credited with
averting Malthusian famines, saving
billions of lives, and jump-starting Asia’s
economic revival. Bono and Bill Gates
hail it as a model for revitalizing Africa’s
economy. But this tale of science
triumphant conceals a half century of
political struggle from the Afghan
highlands to the rice paddies of the
Mekong Delta, a campaign to transform
rural societies by changing the way
people eat and grow food. The ambition
to lead Asia into an age of plenty grew
alongside development theories that
targeted hunger as a root cause of war.
Scientiﬁc agriculture was an instrument
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for molding peasants into citizens with
modern attitudes, loyalties, and
reproductive habits. But food policies
were as contested then as they are
today. While Kennedy and Johnson
envisioned Kansas-style agribusiness
guarded by strategic hamlets, Indira
Gandhi, Marcos, and Suharto inscribed
their own visions of progress onto the
land. Out of this campaign, the costliest
and most sustained eﬀort for
development ever undertaken, emerged
the struggles for resources and identity
that deﬁne the region today. As Obama
revives the lost arts of Keynesianism and
counter-insurgency, the history of these
colossal projects reveals bitter and
important lessons for today’s missions to
feed a hungry world.
The Reproach of Hunger Oxford

6

University Press
WIDER Studies in Development
EconomicsThe World Institute for
Development Economics Research,
established in 1984, started work in
Helsinki in 1985, with the ﬁnancial
support of the Government of Finland.
The principal purpose of the Institute is
to help identify and meet the need for
policy-oriented socio-economic research
on pressing global and development
problems and their inter-relationships.
WIDER's research projects are grouped
into three main themes: hunger and
poverty; money, ﬁnance, and trade; and
development andtechnological
transformation.BL Sen is an
internationally renowned, prizewinning
economistThis volume is the ﬁrst of
three addressing a wide range of policy
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issues relating to the role of public
action in combating hunger and
deprivation in the modern world. It deals
with the background nutritional,
economic, social, and political aspects of
the problem of world hunger.Topics
covered include the characteristics and
causal antecedents of famines and
endemic deprivation, the
interconnections between economic and
political factors, the role of social
relations and the family, the special
problems of women's deprivation, the
connection between food consumption
and other indicators of living standards,
and the medical aspects of
undernourishment and its
consequences.Several contributions also
address the political background of
public policy, in particular the connection
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between the government and the public,
including the role of newspapers and the
media, and the part played by political
commitment and by adversarial politics
and pressures. Taken together, these
essays provide a comprehensive and
authoritative analysis of the problem of
hunger and deprivation, and an
important guide for action.
Hunger and Public Action MIT Press
Originally published in 1991. This volume
explores the combination of political and
economic forces that inﬂuence diﬀerent
levels of food supply. The book begins
with a discussion of famine theories,
ranging from cultural ecology to neoMarxism. Following this survey is a series
of essays by anthropologists,
geographers, economists and
development practitioners that explores

7

8

the role of Western institutions in African
famine, analyzes famine in particular
countries, and documents the
relationship between famine and gender.
This book takes an unusually broad look
at famine by including analyses of
countries where hunger has rarely been
studied and by examining African famine
from both African and Western
perspectives. Its concluding proposals
for eradicating famine make innovative
and provocative contributions to current
global debates on food and nutrition.
World Hunger And The World Economy
OUP Oxford
Hungry for Revolution tells the story of
how struggles over food fueled the rise
and fall of Chile's Popular Unity coalition
and one of Latin America's most
expansive social welfare states.

8

Reconstructing ties among workers,
consumers, scientists, and the state,
Joshua Frens-String explores how
Chileans across generations sought to
center food security as a right of
citizenship. In so doing, he deftly
untangles the relationship between two
of twentieth-century Chile's most
signiﬁcant political and economic
processes: the ﬁght of an emergent
urban working class to gain reliable
access to nutrient-rich foodstuﬀs and the
state's eﬀorts to modernize its
underproducing agricultural countryside.
The Political Economy of Hunger: Volume
1: Entitlement and Well-being Harvard
University Press
The Political Economy of Hunger is the
classic analysis of an extraordinary
paradox: in a world of food surpluses
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and satiety, hunger kills millions more
people each year than wars or political
repression. Now this abridged version,
edited by Athar Hussain, puts the most
inﬂuential essays from the three-volume
work within the reach of concerned
citizens. Ranging from Africa to South
Asia to China, and written by an
international array of authorities, the
essays included in this abridgement give
the best available analysis of the causes
of worldwide hunger and deprivation,
and the best hope for eﬀective aid
policies in the future.
Food Rebellions Routledge
Rigorously researched, Hunger: A
Modern History draws together social,
cultural, and political history, to show us
how we came to have a moral, political,
and social responsibility toward the

9

hungry. Vernon forcefully reminds us
how many perished from hunger in the
empire and reveals how their history was
intricately connected with the precarious
achievements of the welfare state in
Britain, as well as with the development
of international institutions committed to
the conquest of world hunger.
The Political Economy of Hunger
Routledge
This book focuses on the causes of
starvation in general and famines in
particular. The traditional analysis of
famines is shown to be fundamentally
defective, and the author develops an
alternative analysis.
Hunger, Famines, and Poverty Baltimore
: Johns Hopkins University Press
In Hunger Movements in Early Victorian
Literature, Lesa Scholl explores the ways
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in which the language of starvation
interacts with narratives of emotional
and intellectual want to create a
dynamic, evolving notion of hunger.
Scholl's interdisciplinary study
emphasises literary analysis, sensory
history, and political economy to
interrogate the progression of hunger in
Britain from the early 1830s to the late
1860s. Examining works by Charles
Dickens, Harriet Martineau, George Eliot,
Elizabeth Gaskell, Henry Mayhew, and
Charlotte Bronte, Scholl argues for the
centrality of hunger in social
development and understanding. She
shows how the rhetoric of hunger moves
beyond critiques of physical starvation to
a paradigm in which the dominant
narrative of civilisation is predicated on
the continual progress and evolution of
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literal and metaphorical taste. Her study
makes a persuasive case for how
hunger, as a signiﬁer of both individual
and corporate ambition, is a necessarily
self-interested and increasingly violent
agent of progress within the discourse of
political economy that emerged in the
eighteenth century and subsequently
shaped nineteenth-century social and
political life.
The Poverty of Nations Clarendon Press
Written in a style that makes it
accessible to everyone interested in
development studies, not just to
economists, the focus of this collection
of essays is on hunger, poverty and
inequality. Much of the content of the
book is based on the author's ﬁrst-hand
experience in, for example, Ethiopia and
China, and his views on foreign aid and
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the debt crisis will make controversial
and provocative reading.
The Fight Against Hunger and
Malnutrition Oxford University Press on
Demand
Since 2006, global food prices have
ﬂuctuated greatly around an increasing
trend and price spikes were observed for
key food commodities such as rice,
wheat, and maize.
The Political Economy of Hunger
Clarendon Press
WIDER The World Institute for
Development Economics Research,
established in 1984, started work in
Helsinki in 1985, with the ﬁnancial
support of the Government of Finland.
The principal purpose of the Institute is
to help identify and meet the need for
policy-oriented socio-economic research
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on pressing global and development
problems and their inter-relationships.
WIDER's research projects are grouped
into three main themes: hunger and
poverty; money, ﬁnance, and trade; and
development and technological
transformation. Volume III deals with the
strategic options for the elimination of
endemic hunger. The topics covered
include: the comparative extent of
hunger and deprivation in diﬀerent parts
of the world; the inﬂuence of food
production; the interconnections
between economic growth and public
support; the role of economic
diversiﬁcation in reducing vulnerability;
the potential impact of direct public
provisioning on living standards; and the
politics of public action. In addition to
general analyses, the book examines the
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international relevance of a number of
speciﬁc country experiences in Asia,
Africa, and Latin America (including
those of China, India, Sri Lanka, Brazil,
Kenya, Bangladesh, and Nigeria).
The Paradox of Plenty The Political
Economy of Hunger
Through an account of how Istanbul is
provisioned since the late 19th century,
Candan Türkkan provides an account of
the marketization of urban provisioning
practices and its implications for the
sovereign and the political community
alike.
Human Rights and World Trade Oxford
University Press
Today there are over a billion hungry
people on the planet, more than ever
before in history. While the global food
crisis dropped out of the news in 2008, it
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returned in 2011 (and is threatening us
again in 2012) and remains a painful
reality for the world's poor and
underserved. Why, in a time of record
harvests, are a record number of people
going hungry? And why are a handful of
corporations making record proﬁts? In
Food Rebellions! Crisis and the Hunger
for Justice, authors Eric Holt-Giménez
and Raj Patel with Annie Shattuck oﬀer
us the real story behind the global food
crisis and document the growing trend of
grassroots solutions to hunger spreading
around the world. Food Rebellions!
contains up to date information about
the current political and economic
realities of our food systems. Anchored
in political economy and an historical
perspective, it is a valuable academic
resource for understanding the root
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causes of hunger, growing inequality,
the industrial agri-foods complex, and
political unrest. Using a multidisciplinary
approach, Holt-Giménez and Patel give a
detailed historical analysis of the events
that led to the global food crisis and
document the grassroots initiatives of
social movements working to forge food
sovereignty around the world. These
social movements and this inspiring
book compel readers to confront the
crucial question: Who is hungry, why,
and what can we do about it?
The Politics of Hunger Georgetown
University Press
American food aid to foreigners long has
been the most visible-and most popularmeans of providing humanitarian aid to
millions of hungry people confronted by
war, terrorism and natural cataclysms
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and the resulting threat-often the realityof famine and death. The book
investigates the little-known, not-wellunderstood and often highly-contentious
political processes which have converted
American agricultural production into
tools of U.S. government policy. In The
Political History of American Food Aid,
Barry Riley explores the inﬂuences of
humanitarian, domestic agricultural
policy, foreign policy, and national
security goals that have created the
uneasy relationship between benevolent
instincts and the realpolitik of national
interests. He traces how food aid has
been used from the earliest days of the
republic in widely diﬀering
circumstances: as a response to hunger,
a weapon to confront the expansion of
bolshevism after World War I and
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communism after World War II, a method
for balancing disputes between Israel
and Egypt, a channel for disposing of
food surpluses, a signal of support to
friendly governments, and a means for
securing the votes of farming
constituents or the political support of
agriculture sector lobbyists, commodity
traders, transporters and shippers.
Riley's broad sweep provides a profound
understanding of the complex factors
inﬂuencing American food aid policy and
a foundation for examining its historical
relationship with relief, economic
development, food security and its
possible future in a world confronting the
eﬀects of global climate change.
The Atlas of World Hunger Routledge
This book analyses the role of public
action in solving the problem of hunger
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in the modern world and is divided into
four parts: Hunger in the modern world,
Famines, Undernutrition and deprivation,
and Hunger and public action.
Hunger Movements in Early Victorian
Literature Food First Books
Since the end of the cold war, the
number of civil wars in developing
countries has escalated to the point
where they are the most signiﬁcant
source of human suﬀering in the world
today. Although there are many political
analyses of these emergencies, this twovolume work is the ﬁrst comprehensive
study of the economic, social, and
political roots of humanitarian
emergencies, identifying early measures
to prevent such disasters. Nafziger,
Stewart, and V--auml--;yrynen draw on a
wide range of specialists on the political

The Political Economy Of Hunger Vol 3 Endemic Hunger

30-11-2022

The Political Economy Of Hunger Vol 3 Endemic Hunger

economy of war and on major conﬂicts
to show the causes of conﬂict. The ﬁrst
volume provides a general overview of
the nature and causes of the
emergencies, including economic,
political, and environmental factors. The
second volume provides detailed case
studies of thirteen conﬂicts (including
Rwanda, Burundi, the Congo,
Afghanistan, and the Caucasus) that
originated in the weakness of the state
or where economic factors predominate.
The volumes emphasize the signiﬁcance
of protracted economic stagnation and
decline, high and increasing inequality,
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government exclusion of distinct social
groups, state failure and predatory rule.
They debunk beliefs recurrent in the
literature that emergencies are the
result of deteriorating environmental
conditions, structural adjustment, and
deep-seated ethnic animosity. By
analysing the causes and prevention of
war and humanitarian emergencies in
developing countries, this work outlines
a less costly alternative to the present
strategy of the world community of
spending millions of dollars annually to
provide mediation, relief, and
rehabilitation after the conﬂict occurs.
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